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Comments: U.S.F.S.,

 

I am writing to express my full support of the Midas Gold Stibnite project. From what I understand, the operations

proposed at Stibnite would not only flow wealth in the form of money and jobs into the American economy, but it

would provide America with more independence from foreign suppliers of any of the minerals to be found there.

 

Even better it seems that, according to the plan, the waters near and running through the project will be

improved, leaving them closer to their natural state, and allowing the passage of fish where they currently are

unable to. And if those points weren't enough to convince any citizen of the benefits or the project, I would point

to the fact that without proposed cleanup of the land alone, the Stibnite site will remain a problem to be dealt with

by the government at great cost.

 

I don't believe any of these points are unknown to the Forest Service, but I reiterate them here to emphasize why

a lover of nature and freedom, like myself, should see the Stibnite project as a win for American life in many

ways. Therefore, I ask you to make choices supportive of the Stibnite Gold project.

 

Thank you for your consideration,

M.H.

 


